
 

The Law Programs from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences enhancing the 
students’ research to the International level. 

On May 7th, 2019, the faculty members from the Law Programs led by Dr.  Kamonwan 
Yoowattana, the Head of Law Programs, Ms.  Chuencheewin Yimfuang, and Mr.  Surasak 
Meebua with the students from the Law Programs to visit and thank Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon 
Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan Sunandha 
Rajabhat University, for the supporting to the students about the presentation of articles in 
conference regard the fiscal year 2019,  and the faculty's policy for sending the faculty 
members and students from the Law Programs to present their articles (the 7 articles for the 
7 students). The Law Programs submitted the articles to “The 2019 IIER 645th International 
Conference on Social Science and Economics ( ICSSE)" , which held in Taipei, Taiwan during 
26th - 29th May 2019.  This occasion, Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Nipon Sasithornsaowapa gave the 
guidelines and congratulated to those 7 students: Mr.Krittikarn Kaewma, Ms.Kannikar Ket-rat, 
Ms.Somrudee Kaewkhao, Ms.Chor-lung Wongkaew, Ms. Nattha Opasthanathorn, Ms.Kanchana 
Budhaowat, and Mr.Chayanant Noree. 


